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INDIVIDUAL. CLASS AND SCHOOL 

INDICATORS 

97.3%+ MEETING ACADEMY TARGET  

96%+ AT OR ABOVE NATIONAL AVERAGE 

BELOW 96% - BELOW NATIONAL 

AVERAGE  

90% AND BELOW- PERSISTENT ABSENCE—

SERIOUS ATTENDANCE CONCERN 

2022/2023 ATTENDANCE 

POS. CLASS WEEK % 

1 2AR 99.3 

1 4MW 99.3 

2 RI 99.1 

3 1/2MP 98 

4 RA 97.7 

5 5/6JM 96.4 

6 6GE 95.3 

7 5DBM 95 

8 3TC 92.8 

9 1AH 92.7 

10 3/4JH 90.9 

SCHOOL 

TARGET: 

97.3% 

 

WEEKLY SCHOOL 

ATTENDANCE 

96% 

LATE ARRIVALS 
8 late marks were recorded this week 

losing 126 minutes of learning time.  

  

100% attendance  

Non-Uniform award: 

No classes awarded this week       

If children arrive to school after 8:55, 
the gates will already be locked and 
they will be marked down as late.  
 
If children arrive to school after 9:30, 
this will affect their attendance. 
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 Weekly News: 13th October 2023  
 

The Share Shed! 

We know that the cost of living continues to rise and it really 
does impact our families, to help, we have The Share Shed.  
It is full of everyday essentials, from toiletries to food and a  
few other bits thrown in too. The Share Shed has been  
re-stocked and is open again to all our families. I would like  
to thank Morrisons who have supported us and donated  
some of the goods. Please do have a look and help yourselves.  
You can find it located at the side of the staff car park, through  
the green metal gate. It is open from 8am – 4.30pm 

Parent Partnership 
Our Parent Partnership did a fantastic job last year, working hard to organise events 
that helped to raise funds for school. Following a successful year, Parent Partnership 
are busy planning events for this academic year.  
The first 3 events will be:  

• Tuesday 14th November – KS2 Cinema Night  
• Wednesday 22nd November – Non-Uniform ‘Bring a Gift’ Donation Day for our 

Christmas Fayre  
• Friday 8th December – Christmas Fayre (after school event)  

Further events will be shared once they have been arranged. Keep your eyes peeled!  

 Pyjamarama! 
What a fabulous turn out we had on Tuesday for Pyjamarama! We couldn’t believe 
how many of our families joined us and supported the event. The queue to come into 
school was huge, so thank you for waiting so patiently. As it was so successful, we are 
going to hold another event later in the year. We will try and change the signing in 
system though, so that it is quicker and easier for you to come and join your children. 

Parents Evening 
There will be a Parents Evening on Wednesday 18th October. This is an optional 
Parents Evening and is focussed on how your child is settling into school and their new 
class. If you haven’t booked a slot yet, check Parentmail to find a time that is suitable 
for you.    

Picture News 
The questions children have been discussing this week in school are: 
EYFS – How do you celebrate someone’s achievements? 
KS1 and KS2 – How does change happen? 

Party Invitations 
If you are organising a party and want to invite children from school, could you please 
hand out the party invitations to parents yourself where possible. Classrooms are very 
busy places and staff have to remember to complete lots of jobs before children leave 
so it isn’t always possible for staff to hand them out.  

 

Safeguard Team 

 

Keeping our children safe is vitally 

important to us. We have a 

safeguard team who work together 

to support children, both in and 

out of school.  

 

The Designated Safeguarding Lead 

(DSL) is Miss Minor. The deputy 

DSLs and members of the 

Safeguard team are:  

 

Mrs Lloyd  

Miss McCarthy  

Mrs Butterworth  

Mrs Dent 

Mr Wildey  

 

If you wish to discuss anything 

regarding safeguarding then please 

use our email address: 

safeguarding@stjamesacade

my.co.uk or contact Miss Minor 

or a member of the safeguarding 

team. 

 

I think we can safely say that summer has now ended! It should be sunny this weekend, 
although cold. Wrap up warm and enjoy your weekend.   

Date Upcoming Events / 

Activity 

18th Oct Parents Evening  

25th Oct Year 4 visit to Murton 
Park 

26th Oct Year 3 visit to Murton 
Park 

27th Oct School closes for Half 
term 

6th Nov School re-opens 
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